
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Faulders, Katherine B. <Katherine.B.Faulders@abc.com>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/17/2016 1:47:16 PM
Subject: RE: ABC News Question

Katherine,
 
Sorry for the delay.
 
Quote from Haley Deputy Chief of Staff Rob Godfrey, "Governor Haley was pleased to meet with President-elect 
Trump. They had a good discussion, and she is very encouraged about the coming administration and the new 
direction it will bring to Washington."
 
On Background: Governor Haley and President-elect Trump met today in the President-elect's office at Trump tower.
 
 
From: Faulders, Katherine B. [mailto:Katherine.B.Faulders@abc.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 3:27 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: ABC News Question
 
Hi Chaney,
 
Hope you're doing well. Wondering if you guys have a response to reporting that Governor Haley is being 
considered by President-elect Trump for Secretary of State. Does Governor Haley have a comment 
or statement?
 
Please feel free to email me or give me a call at 202-834-1392.
 
Thanks so much,
Katherine 
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